
Notices for Sunday 1
st

 February 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the accessible lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service.  
 

ST PAUL’S CATHEDRAL CHOIR – This is a once in a decade chance to hear the choir at a local 
venue when it sings for Ealing Deanery’s Evensong on TODAY, 3.15pm at St George‘s Church, 
Southall, UB1 1NP. 
 

PARISH CHEST for February is published today and available at the back of the church, please 
take a copy. Articles for March edition to sjpeatfield@aol.com by Wednesday 18th February.   
 

THIS WEEK 
 

THE PARISH OFFICE will be closed on Monday 2nd February. 
  
STAFF TEAM MEETING – Monday 2nd February, 10.00am in the Vicarage. 
 

PCC STEWARDSHIP PROGRAMME ORIENTATION MEETING  - Tuesday 3rd February, 
7.45pm in the church. 
 

PCC MEETING - Tuesday 3rd February, 8.30pm in the church. 
 
AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP – Wednesday 4th February, 8.15pm 
in the Vicarage. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
ASH WEDNESDAY - Wednesday 18th February - Mass and the Imposition of Ashes at 
8.00pm. Please return last year’s palm crosses to church by Sunday 15th February, ready for 
burning on Ash Wednesday 

 

 
PRAYER: EXPLORED - A course on the basics of prayer and an introduction to different ways of 
praying at Christ the Saviour, The Pastoral Centre, Christ the Saviour Clergy House, The Grove, 
London W5, every Wednesday in Lent, 25th February - 1st April, 7.00 - 8.30pm Refreshments will 
be served. All welcome.  
To register interest please email: xthesaviour@gmail.com 
 
25th February - What is prayer?  - Fr Simon Cuff, Assistant Curate, Christ the Saviour, Ealing 
Broadway 
 
4th March - Lectio Divina: praying with the Bible - Sr Josephine Canny OA, Chaplain to the 
Centre of Theology and Community 
 
11th March - The Divine Office: praying throughout the day - Fr Mark Birch, Minor Canon and 
Chaplain, Westminster Abbey 
 
18th March - The Jesus Prayer - Fr Hugh Wybrew, sometime Dean of S. George's Jerusalem 
 
25th March - The Rosary - Fr Simon Cuff, Assistant Curate, Christ the Saviour, Ealing Broadway 
 
1st April - Silence - Fr Andrew Davis, Vicar, Christ the Saviour, Ealing Broadway 
 



 
SCOUT JUMBLE SALE - Saturday, 7th March, 2015, 2.00 pm at HQ in Montpelier Park, W.5. 
For Jumble Collection - please contact Mary Lazarides 07961136872. 
 
ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB will meet to discuss H for Hawk by Helen Macdonald, and The 
Miniaturist by Jessie Burton on Monday 9th March 2015. Please email sjpeatfield@aol.com for 
more details. 
 

 


